
   
  
  
  
           
 

 
  

 

The sun has been shining down this week, so it must be that “testing” time of year. 

A huge well done to the Year 6 children who showed a wonderful, resilient attitude throughout the challenge of 

SATs - I was VERY proud of them. Thank you to all the other classes who were quiet and adaptable to the 

necessary timetable changes during the tests. A special thank you  to Miss Morris who prepared the children and 

led the Y6s through the challenge in as pleasant a way as possible. Mrs Ramsay also reports that the Y2 children 

are trying hard with their tests too - Keep going Year 2! 

A huge Thank You to all those parents, staff members, governors and friends who helped organise or came along 

to support the PTA Springo Bingo last Friday. It was a great night which raised an incredible £535.30 . This has 

paid for a new portable speaker system to be used for all children, at numerous events, in and around school, and will 

also help towards the new gazebo.These “extras” would not be possible without the PTA fundraising events, so 

every effort is much appreciated. 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Lola in Y3 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Lola is a quiet member of our school family who 
shines beautiful manners and a respectful attitude in and around school. Keep shining Lola - we are very proud of you!  
 
Fathers’ Day Cake and a Cuppa  
In the afternoon of Monday 17th June, we are inviting all dads and grandads to come along and have a cake and a cuppa with your 
child/children in the school hall. This is in celebration of Fathers’ Day. In order to avoid too much of a squash: Dads of KS1 children 
are welcome between 2:00pm and 2:30pm and KS2 dads are welcome between 2:30pm and 3:00pm. All cake donations will be 
much appreciated Please send in any “shop-bought” cakes on Friday 14th June and Home Made cakes on Monday 17th, many 
thanks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                               
 
 
                 

             Thank you for your support,  

                                                        C M Seagrave                                                                                                                             
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Our theme this half term is PEACE 

Class Photographs Reminder 
On Tuesday 21st May, Gareth Durham will be  

coming in to school to take Class photos. 
These will be available to buy before the end 

of term. 

CAN YOU HELP? 
We are trying to raise money to replace the Playground Gazebo. 
A “Bag Pack” has been organised at Morrisons on Saturday 22nd 
June from 10am-6pm in order to raise funds for school. We are 
asking for children aged 8+ (must be accompanied by an adult- 1 
adult up to 4 children per till) to come along and pack members 
of the public’s shopping at the checkouts. If you are able to spare 
an hour or so, please sign up to a “slot” on the sign-up sheet –

available in the school office or call the office to book in a 

session, Thank you. 

CHRISTIAN AID BIG BREAKFAST 
@ St Christopher’s Church  

9am -11am on Saturday 18th May 
All welcome 

 


